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§¥3 Village of Sherman Receives $1.25 Million CDBG
Stormwater Grant Award

11/24/2023 12:22:02 PM
By Greg Larson, News Director

The Village of Sherman was recently awarded $1.25 million in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from
New York State. Governor Kathy Hochul says the funds through the state’s Office of Community Renewal will be used
to replace deteriorated/undersized storm sewer conveyance systems serving the village's Main Street corridor and
downtown business district. Sherman Mayor Colleen Meeder says it's the anchor project of a multi-phase
comprehensive stormwater improvement project that will indude trail development and complete streets elements.




